
To students who applied for Admission Fee Exemption or Deferred Payment of Admission Fee 

 

Results of the application will be announced on July 18. 
 

Application result could be confirmed through the “Messages For You” on Nagoya University Portal Site. 
If you are not exempted from the full amount, an invoice will be attached with the result notification, so please transfer the 
admission fee to the account number listed by the payment deadline. 
If you are unable to make the transfer using the attached invoice, please notify the Student Support Division as soon as 
possible. 
The confirmation procedure is on the separate sheet. 

   
   

 
Students who did not apply for the deferred payment of admission fee and students 
not approved for the deferred payment of admission fee need to pay enrollment fee 
by August 6, 2025.  

     If you don’t make payment, you will be expelled from university. 
 

Those who have been approved for deferment payment of admission fee must pay the admission fee by September 30. 
Students who have not yet applied for deferred payment of admission fee may apply for deferred payment up to the time of payment. 
Please apply for the Student Support Division.  
However, approval of postponement is not guaranteed. 
The result of tuition fee exemption will be notified separately in early August on Nagoya University Portal Site. 

June 27, 2025 
 Student Support Division 

Mail：shien-menjo@t.mail.nagoya-u.ac.jp 

 


